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The President 

THE CHAIRMAN 
OF THE 

CIVIL AERONAUTICS BOARD 

WASHINGTON, D. C.2O428 

December 15, 1976 

The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

It is my purpose in writing to thank you for the 
opportunity you provided me to serve at the Civil 
Aeronautics Board. 

All of us who came to Government during your 
Administration can be proud that we served during a 
time of national healing. peace, achievement and the 
restoration of honor and dignity to the Presidency. 

The outcome of the recent election was, I am sure, 
a disappointment for you. However, you will leave office 
with a tremendous reservoir of gratitude, respect, and 
affection from the American people as well as an historic­
ally durable recognition of the contributions you have made. 

With respect to the Civil Aeronautics Board, I believe 
I can with accuracy report that. over the past nineteen 
months, the Board has concluded or initiated a considerable 
number of constructive actions to reform or improve air 
transport regulation. I am personally disappointed that 
Congress did not enact a legislative aviation regulatory 
reform program. However. a substantial momentum has 
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been developed for this needed change and the prospects 
for passage of such legislation in the near future seem 
good. Your Administration's efforts have been crucial 
to the progress made in aviation regulatory reform. 

You have my deep personal gratitude and my most 
sincere wishes that the future years will be ones of 
health and happiness for you and Mrs. Ford. 

Chairman 
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